38464 Monarch Road
Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Pelican Rapids High School
PO Box 642

Pelican Rapids, MN 56572
February 5, 2018

Dear Ms. Anderson, Mr. Korf, and School Board members:

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as an English teacher from Pelican
Rapids High School effective May 25, 2018.

Thank you for the support and the opportunities that you have provided me during my
tenure as a German and English teacher at PRHS. This is a fantastic school with a very
dedicated staff. Teaching has been a very rewarding career; | have been privileged to
work with so many talented and creative students.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the young people of Pelican Rapids.

Sincerely,

Connie L. Evenson



